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Watts Remy

From: Linda Kanter <lkanter@peak.org>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 10:11 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 931 & SB 926

Hello, 

I support both SB931 and SB926. As a rural Oregonian I am hoping we can being to address the dangers of aerial 
spraying. The points in these bills are finally just the beginning of acknowledging  the dangers of any spraying, let alone 
aerial spraying of toxins on our lands, children,  farm animals, pets, wild animals and drinking water.  

We need appropriate notification so we can have the time to protect life. Yes, to distinguishing between aerial or ground 
spraying. 

A big YES to Bill 926.......Prohibit aerial spraying on state owned forest lands...for once and for all ! 

Sincerely, 

Linda Kanter 

Deadwood, OR 


